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My compliments on your preparation of the Draft Minutes. 
Considering the length of our sessions and complexity of the 
arguments, they are very well done. 

1. I have one suggested deletion which the Chairman and 
Commission members will have to decide on. That is the 
unpleasant exchange at the Third Meeting, Tuesday, December 
5, 10:OO a.m. session, and the resumption at 10:55. I feel 
that it is unnecessary to include that in the minutes and 
suggest its deletion as per the enclosure. 

2. There are a few omissions (unless they escaped me, in which 
case, please advise me): 

A) The Chairman mentioned (I believe at the first session) 
an offer of personnel assistance from the United States 
and a meeting with Ambassador Abrams. It should be 
noted. 
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B) The Chairman (I believe at the last session) appointed 
me to represent the Commission on the question of an 
international criminal court and asked that I be in 
contact with Ambassador Core11 and the CSCE Committee. 
The Commission supported the Chair. It should be 
stated explicitly. 

C) President MtBaye (I believe on the second day) moved 
and the Commission approved that I be designated 
Rapporteur on data gathering and analysis. It should 
be stated explicitly. 

That is all I have except for one stylistic word change at the 
sixth meeting. 
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